
 

 

Bond Update 
Volume 4 

Greetings Fitzgerald Community! 

As always, thank you for your continual support!  We are excited that design is well underway 

on numerous bond items that will improve the educational experience for our students and 

enhance safety throughout the district.  Bids from contractors have been received and 

accepted so several construction projects will begin at the end of the school year.   

 

 

Additionally, Fitzgerald High School and 

Chatterton Middle School will receive new 

athletic scoreboards, both inside the 

gymnasiums and outside on the athletic 

fields.  The updated scoreboards will have 

improved functionality and a state of the art 

design and will serve a variety of our athletic 

teams.  

 

As part of the earliest phase of bond work, 

directional and monument signage will be 

installed at every school; all new signage 

will be of a consistent design to create a 

unified campus-feel between schools and 

allow for immediate identification of the 

school with the district.  Directional signage 

is intended to aid visitors and emergency 

responders in navigation, using text and 

arrows to identify the location of key building 

entrances and components.  Monument 

signs will feature our Fitzgerald colors, 

Spartan logo, and a large LED panel to 

display messages and videos.  The electric 

signage can be quickly changed to allow for 

distribution of emergency information as 

well as pertinent announcements intended 

to engage and inform community members. 

 

 

 

Existing directional signage at all schools will be updated with 

a unified design. 

New monument signage at all schools will include LED 

panels capable of distributing messages and information. 

Existing athletic scoreboards at Fitzgerald High School and 

Chatterton Middle School will be replaced. 


